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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Recreation Grounds Closed 
7 – 15 September 2024 

 

CLOSED: Cloncurry Shire Council wishes to advise that the Cloncurry Recreation Grounds 
will be closed to the public from 7am Saturday, 7 September 2024, to facilitate the set-
up/stay/pack-up of temporary accommodation for Meeting of the Mines and Beat the Heat 
Festival. 

OPEN: During this time, community groups/individuals with pre-existing bookings at the 
Recreation Grounds will still be granted access. This includes: 

• Move It North QLD – Suffer in Silence Training 

• Cloncurry Junior Soccer Club 

• Cloncurry Eagles Rugby League 

Council apologises for any inconvenience caused and would like to thank the community 

for their understanding and patience in relation to this matter. Should you have any 

questions or concerns regarding this matter please contact Council’s Community 

Services team on 07 4742 4100 or council@cloncurry.qld.gov.au. 

Philip Keirle 

Chief Executive Officer 

6 September 2024 
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